
NCC-034730-18 specialist health training for school transport and short break 

providers 

 

Good morning 

I wonder if someone, perhaps involved in Children's Commissioning or SEND,  could help 

me with an enquiry please? 

I am investigating how Local Authorities in our statistical neighbour group commission and 

fund specialist health training for school transport and short break providers. This is the type 

of training that would be required for example to 

support a transport provider who was transporting disabled children with particular moving 

and handling requirements or other types of medical requirements.  

Is this commissioned and funded by Health (CCG's?) in your area or by the local authority or 

a combination of both? If a combination of both could you give me a rough idea of who funds 

what or what proportion is funded by each? 

Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

Kind regards 

 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your recent request for information, please see below. 
 
Nottinghamshire commissions transport for SEN or short breaks and where specific training is 
required this is included in the procurement specification. The transport providers must ensure that 
the crew are trained appropriately whether it’s manual handling or medical training. This is funded 
from either the SEND Transport budget held by Transport & Travel Services or the Short breaks 
budget held by Children’s Services. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 
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